
 

 

Special Screening at Sherwood Forest Elementary 
 

 

Thursday, February 9, 2012 
2:30- 3:30 in the Gym  

 

Film will follow 1:30 parent info meeting about our  

Spanish Dual Language Program 

 
For more information about the film and to view the trailer: www.speakingintonguesfilm.info 


